
 

 
 
 
 
                             For additional information, please contact Supt. Barb Rains at 815.469.9103 

 
In personnel matters, the Board  

• approved the employment of Nicole Druktenis as a social worker; 
• approved the employment of Kenneth Cronin as a special education teacher; 
• approved the employment of Amanda Rudofski, Eric Rehm, Nicole Harris, and Jennifer 

Hodys as FMLA teachers; 
• approved the employment of Andrea Clark as a paraprofessional; and 
• approved Linda Schober’s retirement date to be effective at the end of the 2015-2016 school 

year; 
• accepted the resignations of Sandra Unolt, Christie Soto, Megan Ryan, Heather Cheske, 

Bridget Nolan, and Nancy Freyer; and 
• approved an FMLA request. 

 
In other matters, the Board 

• approved modifications in the intergovernmental agreement for bus transportation with 
Lincoln Way District 210; 

• approved the destruction of closed session audio recordings for the period of July 1, 2014 
through December 31, 2014; 

• approved additional science resource for grades 1-6 including two modules for Jr. Action 
Lab; 

• heard a presentation on District 161’s preliminary budget for 2016-17; 
• heard a presentation on the District 843 Special Education Cooperative budget for 2016-17; 
• heard an update on the Frankfort Square School and Indian Trail School student drop 

off/pick up procedures; 
• continued the discussion related to Rogus roof maintenance; 
• heard an update on the Rogus boiler project; and 
• heard an update on the status of the school based maintenance items. 
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